July 30, 2020

The Honorable Mac Warner
Secretary of State

State Capitol

Charleston, West Virginia 25305

Dear Secretary Warner:

[ have this day made the following appointment, effective August 10, 2020, pursuant to the
provisions of W.Va. Code § 17-16A-3:

Jeffrey A. Miller, 229 Westwood Drive, Beckley, Raleigh County, West Virginia25801, to
serve at the will and pleasure of the Governor as Executive Director of the West Virginia Parkways
Authority. He will be replacing Gregory Barr who is retiring effective August 9, 2020. His
telephone number is (304) 573-5733 and his e-mail address is jeff_miller@live.com. He is from the

Ninth Senatorial District.

The appropriate commission is being issued accordingly. This appointment requires the
advice and consent of the Senate.

Sincerely,

JCJ: mrp

cc: President of the Senate
Speaker of the House of Delegates
Clerk of the Senate

Clerk of the House of Delegates
Senate Confirmations Chair
Ethics Commission
WYV Parkways Authority
State Capitol | 1900 Kanawha Blvd., East, Charleston, WV 25305 | (304) 558-2000



